
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                    Chair: ​Goronwy Price 

C.E.O./Director of Education: ​Anthony Stack 

                                                              ​          Memo  
 
 
To: RTANL Members  
From: Ed Walsh, Associate Director of Education - Programs and Human Resources  
Re: Employment Opportunities  

 
 
The Newfoundland and Labrador English School District is actively recruiting retired teachers for 
substituting opportunities in rural and urban areas of the province, including the Northeast 
Avalon.  
 
Currently, retired substitutes are eligible to substitute for 65 days in a school year. However, we 
are advised that work is underway to increase this number to 90 days. 

If you are interested in applying to work as a retired substitute please visit the ​District’s job 
opportunities web site​. 

For further information, please contact Human Resources at the Regional Offices.   
 
HR Labrador     ​hrlabrador@nlesd.ca  
HR Western      ​hrwest@nlesd.ca  
HR Central       ​hrcentral@nlesd.ca  
HR Avalon        ​hravalon@nlesd.ca  
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